Ben Gurion Father Of Modern Israel Jewish Lives
Eventually, you will extremely discover a extra experience and skill by spending more cash. yet when? realize you take on that you require to acquire those every
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It is your definitely own times to exploit reviewing habit. in the course of guides you could enjoy now is Ben Gurion Father Of Modern Israel Jewish Lives below.

century ultimately led to the existence of Judaica departments and programs in
major universities. Lily Montagu, whose unsatisfying Orthodox childhood as a child
of privilege in Victorian England transformed her into a 20th-century leader of
British and world liberal Judaism. Isaac Mayer Wise, the early leader of Reform
Judaism in the United States, who conceived of and helped bring into existence
many of the institutions of contemporary American Judaism. Eliezer Ben Yehudah,
the father of modern Hebrew, who nearly singlehandedly transformed Hebrew from an
ancient religious language into a spoken modern one.
Ben-Gurion Shimon Peres 2011-10-25 Part of the Jewish Encounter series Israel’s
current president gives us a dramatic and revelatory biography of Israel’s
founding father and first prime minister. Shimon Peres was in his early twenties
when he first met David Ben-Gurion. Although the state that Ben-Gurion would lead
through war and peace had not yet declared its precarious independence, the “Old
Man,” as he was called even then, was already a mythic figure. Peres, who came of
age in the cabinets of Ben-Gurion, is uniquely placed to evoke this figure of
stirring contradictions—a prophetic visionary and a canny pragmatist who early
grasped the necessity of compromise for national survival. Ben-Gurion supported
the 1947 United Nations Partition Plan for Palestine, though it meant surrendering
a two-thousand-year-old dream of Jewish settlement in the entire land of Israel.
He granted the Orthodox their first exemptions from military service despite his
own deep secular commitments, and he reached out to Germany in the aftermath of
the Holocaust, knowing that Israel would need as many strong alliances as possible
within the European community. A protégé of Ben-Gurion and himself a legendary
figure on the international political stage, Shimon Peres brings to his account of
Ben-Gurion’s life and towering achievements the profound insight of a statesman
who shares Ben-Gurion’s dream of a modern, democratic Jewish nation-state that
lives in peace and security alongside its Arab neighbors. In Ben-Gurion, Peres
sees a neglected model of leadership that Israel and the world desperately need in
the twenty-first century.
The Life and Times of Menachem Begin Amos Perlmutter 1987 Documented by in-depth
research into Begin's family origins in Poland, his Holocaust experiences and his
years as a guerrilla leader in Palestine, this biography draws together the
threads of Begin's life and career in Israeli politics
The Imaginary Voyage Shimon Peres 1999 Ex Israeli Premier Shimon Peres takes us on
an imaginary trip around Israel with Zionist leader Theodore Herzl. Together they
contrast their impressions of this young country.
Ben-Gurion's Political Struggles, 1963-1967 Zaki Shalom 2006 An essential insight
into this central figure in the modern history of Israel and Zionism. This
important new study explores the years that built up to the Six Day War and
details the crucial issues and events the world is still grappling with today.

The Shaping of Israeli Identity Robert Wistrich 2014-03-05 A dozen essays document
the evolution of national myths in Israel as the heroic figures and events of
independence and survival transmute into blind fanaticism, great-power
manipulation, and traditional colonialism and genocide. Without passing any
judgement on the changes, they delve into the meani
Links in the Chain Naomi Pasachoff 1997-12-18 "Judaism, or that which has united
the successive generations of Jews into one people, is not only a religion; it is
a dynamic religious civilization."--Mordecai Menachem Kaplan, from Questions Jews
Ask (1956) In assessing what their Jewish identities mean to them, Jews today
sometimes describe themselves as links in a chain of tradition that stretches back
to biblical times. In this collection of biographies of Jewish thinkers from
ancient times to the present, the links in that chain come to life through the
dramatic stories of 41 shapers of Jewish tradition. From Hillel, whose teaching
more than twenty centuries ago set Judaism on its post-biblical course, to Yitzhak
Rabin, the Noble Peace Prize-winning Prime Minister of Israel who helped to broker
a peace settlement between the Israelis and the Palestinians, these men and women
all left an indelible mark on Jewish practice, scholarship, or nationalism. In
individual biographical essays, Naomi Pasachoff explores the contributions of
philosophers, poets, and philanthropists; of mystics, statesmen, and scholars; of
religious organizers and Zionist leaders. In so doing she uncovers surprising
facts about well-known figures. For example, Theodor Herzl is widely honored as
the father of the modern state of Israel, but did you know that he once dreamed of
leading all the Jews of Vienna to St. Stephan Cathedral to undergo mass baptism?
Readers who recognize Rashi as the most famous of all biblical commentators may be
startled to learn that his concise style was a function of his tight budget. The
book includes suggestions for further reading, an appendix, a glossary, and an
index. Illustrations and photographs accompany the text, and a biographical fact
box for each profile provides for easy reference. All these features make Links in
the Chain an ideal introduction to Jewish role models for younger readers and a
vital reference for all interested in Jewish history. Moreover, the book is a
reminder that Jewish tradition is still evolving and that each reader has the
potential to contribute to it. 41 extended essays profile the lives and
contributions of Jewish heroes, including: Johanan ben Zakkai, the spiritual and
intellectual leader who reshaped Jewish life after the destruction of the Temple
in 70 C.E. Dona Gracia Nasi, the outstanding 16th-century leader who led the
equivalent of an underground railroad to lead fugitive Marranos to safety. Rebecca
Gratz, said to have been the model for the character Rebecca in Walter Scott's
Ivanhoe, who spearheaded the development of Jewish Sunday schools in the United
States. Leopold Zunz, whose transformation of Jewish scholarship in the 19th
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This book traces Daniel Ben-Gurion's waning years in Israeli politics. After his
resignation from the office of prime minister in 1963, the 'Old Man' soon lost
faith in his self-chose successor, Levi Eshkol, and ceaselessly tried to undermine
the latter's premiership, eventually forming a breakaway party. The events leading
up to the Six-Day War in June 1967 caught Ben-Gurion by surprise. During the
weeks-long 'waiting period' prior to the outbreak of hostilities, he paid little
attention to daily security issues. But when war did erupt, he displayed one of
his key leadership skills – the ability to formulate an accurate, independent
situation assessment. It will be of interest to scholars working in Israeli
politics and history, this is a lucid, thoroughly researched account of the sunset
years of the driving force behind the Israeli nation-state.
The Birth of Israel, 1945-1949 Joseph Heller 2000 Joseph Heller tells the story of
the complex and often conflicting political calculations that led directly to the
founding of the independent Jewish state of Israel in the aftermath of World War
II and the Holocaust. Examining the positions of many competing parties, he
explains how and why the charismatic David Ben-Gurion prevailed: by shrewdly
manoeuvering between radical extremes on the left and on the right, he says, BenGurion managed to steer a successful middle-of-the-road policy in favour of
partition.
An Uneasy Relationship Zvi Ganin 2005-03-01 Set in the first decade of modern
Israel's existence, this volume offers an insightful look at the changing
relationship of American Jews and the reborn Jewish nation/state. It is the first
in-depth analysis of the subject during this key period. As the Cold War rages,
leaders in all camps are shown attempting to shape and control the tangled
circumstances that engulf themespecially American Jewish Committee president Jacob
Blaustein, Israeli founding father David Ben-Gurion, and American presidents Harry
S. Truman and Dwight D. Eisenhower. Tapping into private correspondence, diaries,
oral history interviews, scholarly literature and other archival materials, Zvi
Ganin provides a richly detailed look at motivations, passions, and attitudes of
Jewish and Israeli leaders on numerous issuesnone more affecting than in the
stormy debate over dual loyalty.
Immigrants in Turmoil Dvora Hacohen 2003-04-01 May 1948: a dramatically reborn
Israel put out the call for Jews to return to their new homeland. Between 1948 and
1951, over one million Jews from disparate nations across the world converge upon
Israel, doubling its population and creating a unique, exhilarating socio-cultural
quilt. But ramifications upon Israeli society and nationhood would be profound and
long lasting. The new immigrants who were granted citizenship and the right to
vote upon their arrival in Israel had an immense impact on Israeli politics. The
relationship that developed then between immigrants and veteran Israelis left
their mark on society and culture, creating fault lines that have deepened over
the years: the ethnic rift between Jews of European extraction and those from
Islamic countries, the rupture between religious and secular Jews, and the socioeconomic polarization that ensued from these rifts. Most stunningly, Dvora Hacohen
uncovers revelations about the inconsistency between grand ambitions to activate
an "ingathering of exiles" and the nation's ability to handle such an event. She
argues that the tidal wave of immigration in 1948 was not spontaneous as supposed,
and Jewish agency executives and government officials favored gradual selective
immigration over the open door policy that prevailed. She also explores the fate
of Palestinian Jews and the roles played by various internal and global factions
and adverse Arab neighbors.
The United States and the State of Israel David Schoenbaum 1993 Schoenbaum's book
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is a history of one of the most remarkable liaisons in international experience, a
portrait of the special relationship between the last remaining superpower and the
tiny Jewish state between the Jordan and the Mediterranean, and a study of how
that relationship grew and works. From Truman to Bush, the United States has
assured Israel's existence, while providing billions in military and economic
support. Over the same period, no U.S. president has ever submitted a formal
treaty of alliance to the Senate, or even moved the American embassy from Tel Aviv
to Jerusalem. In fact, cross-purposes and mutual doubts have always coexisted with
shared values, complementary interests, great expectations, and real achievements.
Schoenbaum's book traces Israeli-American relations from their roots in both
American and Jewish experience to the risks and opportunities of the current peace
process. It also examines the relationship in the perspective of two world wars,
the Cold War, the Gulf War, European colonialism and Middle Eastern nationalisms,
global policy, and domestic politics in both countries. The result is the story of
one of history's oddest international couples, hard-pressed to live together, but
unable to live apart.
Like Stars and Dust David Ben-Gurion 1997
The Israelis: Founders and Sons Amos Elon 2019-08-16 “Superb… The first critical
analysis of Israel written from within... It's a deliberate act of self-awareness,
exploring how a people got where they are.” — Time “The most illuminating, evenhanded, candid appraisal of the contemporary Jewish condition yet to appear” —
Newsweek “[A] penetrating, profound, explosive essay-analysis of the Israelis and
the Jews... Elon is that very rare writer of contemporary history who can
sincerely and honestly see and sympathize with the irreconcilable forces of so
suicidal a death-embrace as the Israeli-Arab struggle... a moving, enlightening,
stimulating book... this book is a beacon.” — David Schoenbrun, The New York Times
“Amos Elon should be praised... he has written the most acute, even-handed
portrait yet of the perennially controversial Israelis... he has created a
portrait that is as complex as it is palpable.” — Roger Jellinek, The New York
Times “An instant bestseller in Hebrew, and in English from 1971, it became
required reading in schools and mirrored the lives of Israelis.” — The Guardian
“[A] superb book” — The Nation “Amos Elon’s The Israelis stands out as a uniquely
valuable book” — Commentary Magazine
They Came from Everywhere Robert St. John 1962
Ben-Gurion Anita Shapira 2014-11-25 David Ben-Gurion cast a great shadow during
his lifetime, and his legacy continues to be sharply debated to this day. There
have been many books written about the life and accomplishments of the Zionist
icon and founder of modern Israel, but this new biography by eminent Israeli
historian Anita Shapira strives to get to the core of the complex man who would
become the face of the new Jewish nation. Shapira tells the Ben-Gurion story anew,
focusing especially on the period after 1948, during the first years of statehood.
As a result of her extensive research and singular access to Ben-Gurion’s personal
archives, the author provides fascinating and original insights into his personal
qualities and those that defined his political leadership. As Shapira writes,
“Ben-Gurion liked to argue that history is made by the masses, not individuals.
But just as Lenin brought the Bolshevik Revolution into the world and Churchill
delivered a fighting Britain, so with Ben-Gurion and the Jewish state. He knew how
to create and exploit the circumstances that made its birth possible.” Shapira’s
portrait reveals the flesh-and-blood man who more than anyone else realized the
Israeli state.
Making Israel Benny Morris 2007-11-26 Benny Morris is the founding father of the
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New Historians, a group of Israeli scholars who have challenged long-established
perceptions about the origins of the Israeli-Palestinian conflict. Their research
rigorously documented crimes and atrocities committed by the Israeli armed forces,
including rape, torture, and ethnic cleansing. With Making Israel, Morris brings
together the first collection of translated articles on the New History by leading
Zionist and revisionist Israeli historians, providing Americans with a firsthand
view of this important debate and enabling a better understanding of how the New
Historians have influenced Israelis' awareness of their own past. "The study of
Israeli history, society, politics, and economics over the past two decades has
been marked by a fierce and sometimes highly personal debate between
'traditionalists'---scholars who generally interpreted Israeli history and society
within the Zionist ethos---and 'revisionists'---scholars who challenged
conventional Zionist narratives of Israeli history and society. Making Israel
brings together traditionalists and revisionists who openly and directly lay out
their key insights about Israel's origins. It also introduces multidisciplinary
perspectives on Israel by historians and sociologists, each bringing into the
debate its own jargon, its own epistemology and methodology, and its own array of
substantive issues. This is essential reading for anybody who wants to understand
the different interpretations of Israeli society and perhaps the central debate
among students of modern Israel." ---Zeev Maoz, Professor of Political Science at
the University of California, Davis, and Distinguished Fellow at the
Interdisciplinary Center, Herzliya "Israel's 'new historians' have done a great
service to their country, and to all who care about the Arab-Israeli conflict. By
challenging myths, reexamining evidence, and asking truly important questions
about the past they help to confront the present with honesty and realism. This
book provides a sampling of the best of what these courageous voices have to
offer." ---William B. Quandt, University of Virginia Benny Morris is Professor of
Middle East history at Ben-Gurion University in Beersheba, Israel, and is the
author of Righteous Victims: A History of the Zionist-Arab Conflict, 1881-1999.
Are We One? Jerold S. Auerbach 2001 But a covenantal Israel, which draws its
Jewish identity from divine promise and the biblical narrative, refuses to
surrender to modern imperatives. As the very nature of Jewish statehood has become
ever more polarized, American Jewish life has been profoundly affected by this
fateful Zionist contradiction.".
From Binational Society to Jewish State Yosef Gorni 2006 This book focuses on the
federal ideas in Zionist political thought in the state of Israel from the early
1920s to the late 1990s, specifically in the periods of the British mandate
(1920-1948) and the years 1967-1992.
Jabotinsky's Children Daniel Kupfert Heller 2019-11-19 How interwar Poland and its
Jewish youth were instrumental in shaping the ideology of right-wing Zionism By
the late 1930s, as many as fifty thousand Polish Jews belonged to Betar, a youth
movement known for its support of Vladimir Jabotinsky, the founder of right-wing
Zionism. Poland was not only home to Jabotinsky’s largest following. The country
also served as an inspiration and incubator for the development of right-wing
Zionist ideas. Jabotinsky’s Children draws on a wealth of rare archival material
to uncover how the young people in Betar were instrumental in shaping right-wing
Zionist attitudes about the roles that authoritarianism and military force could
play in the quest to build and maintain a Jewish state. Recovering the voices of
ordinary Betar members through their letters, diaries, and autobiographies,
Jabotinsky’s Children paints a vivid portrait of young Polish Jews and their
turbulent lives on the eve of the Holocaust. Rather than define Jabotinsky as a
ben-gurion-father-of-modern-israel-jewish-lives

firebrand fascist or steadfast democrat, the book instead reveals how he
deliberately delivered multiple and contradictory messages to his young followers,
leaving it to them to interpret him as they saw fit. Tracing Betar’s surprising
relationship with interwar Poland’s authoritarian government, Jabotinsky’s
Children overturns popular misconceptions about Polish-Jewish relations between
the two world wars and captures the fervent efforts of Poland’s Jewish youth to
determine, on their own terms, who they were, where they belonged, and what their
future held in store. Shedding critical light on a vital yet neglected chapter in
the history of Zionism, Jabotinsky’s Children provides invaluable perspective on
the origins of right-wing Zionist beliefs and their enduring allure in Israel
today.
Heroes of Israel Chaim Herzog 1989-01-01 Tells the stories of Deborah, Joshua,
Samson, David Ben-Gurion, and the Israeli Defence Forces's raid on Entebbe.
The New Israelis Yossi Melman 1992 Combines historical perspective and firstperson anecdotes to discuss Israel's history, the state's continuing role as
occupier since 1967, and the Israelis' origins and outlooks
Israel at Sixty Deborah Hart Strober 2008-02-11 Based on extensive interviews,
Israel at Sixty presents a balanced, comprehensive account of this complex and
amazing land. It re-creates historic events from the actions of Israel's founding
visionaries through the ravages of six wars with its Arab neighbors to its growing
strength and international stature and efforts to make permanent peace with its
adversaries. Complete with more than fifty previously unpublished photos, Israel
at Sixty is a beautiful keepsake for anyone who loves, respects, and supports the
Jewish state.
Is the Idea of a Jewish State Anachronistic, Based on 19th Century Ideology, and
Incompatible with 21st Century Values? Kathrin Nina Wiedl 2007-11 Essay from the
year 2006 in the subject Politics - International Politics - Region: Near East,
Near Orient, grade: 1,7, Ben Gurion University (Middle East Institute), course:
Politics and Society of Israel, 32 entries in the bibliography, language: English,
comment: This essay examines the question, if the idea of a Jewish state, based on
19th century ideology, is anachronistic and incompatible with 21st century values.
It differentiates between a Jews' state in a non-religious, national meaning and a
Jewish state. It aims to proof, that a Jews' State is not contradicting 21st
century values, such as personal freedom, human rights, civil rights and minority
rights and essential for the guarantee of these rights, inside and outside of
Israel., abstract: When we look at the contemporary discussions inside and outside
Israel, we see a tendency to question the right of Israel to exist as a Jewish
State. This criticism comes from two different perspectives. On the one hand it is
questioned if a Jewish State - defined by the law of Halakha in important personal
matters like marriage and divorce and in several public affairs, such as no public
transportations on Shabbat - is contradicting individual rights, such as freedom
of religion and women's rights. On the other hand it is questioned if the idea of
a Jewish State is compatible with the value of democracy, equal citizen rights for
all citizens - including the Arab Israelis - and incompatible with human rights.
This essay aims to prove that a Jewish State is an essential part of the world
community in order to ensure human rights inside and outside of Israel and
justified from the perspective of 21st century values. In order to make this
point, we have to examine three things: First: Are the values that led to the
Zionist demand of a homeland for the Jewish people still values of the 21st
century and is this demand still justified? Second: Does the Idea of a Jewish
State contradict the values of the 21st century?
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The Question of Zion Jacqueline Rose 2005 Zionism was inspired as a movement--one
driven by the search for a homeland for the stateless and persecuted Jewish
people. Yet it trampled the rights of the Arabs in Palestine. Today it has become
so controversial that it defies understanding and trumps reasoned public debate.
So argues prominent British writer Jacqueline Rose, who uses her political and
psychoanalytic skills in this book to take an unprecedented look at Zionism--one
of the most powerful ideologies of modern times. Rose enters the inner world of
the movement and asks a new set of questions. How did Zionism take shape as an
identity? And why does it seem so immutable? Analyzing the messianic fervor of
Zionism, she argues that it colors Israel's most profound self-image to this day.
Rose also explores the message of dissidents, who, while believing themselves the
true Zionists, warned at the outset against the dangers of statehood for the
Jewish people. She suggests that these dissidents were prescient in their
recognition of the legitimate claims of the Palestinian Arabs. In fact, she
writes, their thinking holds the knowledge the Jewish state needs today in order
to transform itself. In perhaps the most provocative part of her analysis, Rose
proposes that the link between the Holocaust and the founding of the Jewish state,
so often used to justify Israel's policies, needs to be rethought in terms of the
shame felt by the first leaders of the nation toward their own European history.
For anyone concerned with the conflict in Israel-Palestine, this timely book
offers a unique understanding of Zionism as an unavoidable psychic and historical
force.
A State at Any Cost Tom Segev 2019-08-27 'Tom Segev's meticulously researched and
most elegantly written new biography of David Ben-Gurion is a must for anybody
interested in both the glorious and the dark pages of the history of Zionism and
Israel, as reflected throughout the life and times of the Jewish State's most
important founding father' Saul Friedländer, Pulitzer Prize-winning author of Nazi
Germany and the Jews and Where Memory Leads. As the founder of Israel, David BenGurion long ago secured his reputation as a leading figure of the twentieth
century. Determined from an early age to create a Jewish state, he took control of
the Zionist movement, declared Israel's independence, and navigated his country
through wars, controversies and remarkable achievements. In this definitive
biography, Tom Segev uses previously unreleased archival material to give an
original, nuanced account that transcends the myths and legends that have built up
around the man. He reveals Ben-Gurion's secret negotiations with the British on
the eve of Israel's independence, his willingness to countenance the forced
transfer of Arab neighbours, his relative indifference to Jerusalem, and his
occasional eccentric moments – from UFO sightings to plans for Israel to acquire
territory in South America. The result is a full and startling portrait of a man
who sought a state 'at any cost' – at times through risk-taking, violence, and
unpredictability, and at other times through compromise, moderation and reason.
Segev's Ben-Gurion is neither a saint nor a villain but a twentieth-century leader
whose iron will and complex temperament left a contentious legacy, and one of the
world's most intractable national conflicts.
The Israel Palestine Puzzle Joseph Heller 2008 In the books first essay, The BenGurion Magnes Debate, Jewish State of Binational State, Professor Heller
juxtaposes Ben-Gurion and Magnes as pivotal adversaries speaking to the primary
problems of Zionist ideology and identity. He chooses the mythic personification
of the State of Israel, the new nations sturdiest founding father, its first
commander-in-chief, first Prime Minister, and first Minister of Defense, David
Ben-Gurion, to represent the Zionist position of a country just for the Jews. On
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equally matter-of-fact pragmatic grounds, Heller selects Ben-Gurions foremost
critic, the founding embattled Chancellor and President of the Hebrew University,
Judah Magnes, to represent the bi-nationalist proponents of an Arab-Jewish joint
entity that had not the remotest chance of acceptance by either Arabs or Jews.
Conversely, the high expectations, moral fervor, and utter candor that imbue the
Ben-Gurion-Magnes discourse, including joint interviews arranged by Magnes with
Arab intellectuals that all failed, as conveyed by Heller, capture the essence of
the Jewish-Arab dilemma and the beguiling authenticity, spaciousness and
universalism of the Zionist vision at its most imaginative. Hellers companion
essay, Israels Borders in Historical Perspective: The Security-Demography Dilemma,
provides a vivid running historical account and analysis of Israels infrastructure, its borders and non-borders, its population densities and nondensities, its defenses and non-defenses in the face of the continual besiegement
from the first day of its existence. Understandably, every young Israeli still
remains conditioned to regard herself or himself to be a soldier on leave.
Ben-Gurion Anita Shapira 2014-01-01 David Ben-Gurion cast an enormous shadow
across his world, and his legacy in the Middle East and beyond continues to be
hotly debated to this day. There have been many books written about the life and
accomplishments of the Zionist icon and founder of modern Israel, but this new
biography by eminent Israeli historian Anita Shapira is the first to get to the
core of the complex man who would become the face of a new nation. Shapira tells
the Ben-Gurion story anew, focusing especially on the period in 1948 immediately
following Israel's declaration of independence, a time few historians have
concentrated on and none have explored in such intimate detail. Through her
intensive research and access to Ben-Gurion's personal archives and rarely viewed
documents and letters, the author gained powerful insights into his private
persona. Her fascinating literary portrait of David Ben-Gurion bares the fleshand-blood man inside the influential historical figure who brought the Zionist
dream to full fruition.
The Government And Politics Of Israel Don Peretz 1983-12-15 Overviews the dynamics
of Israeli politics, focusing on the latest changes in electoral procedures and
political parties as well as the origins of the government and the evolution of
its institutions. Details the workings and policies of government, and discusses
the status of women, political ideologies, interest groups, and the Gulf War. This
third edition is revised to reflect changes in the country since 1983, including
the withdrawal from Lebanon and the recent Declaration of Principles. Paper
edition (unseen), $23.00. Annotation copyrighted by Book News, Inc., Portland, OR
Palestine Jewry and the Arab Question, 1917-1925 Neil Caplan 1978 An analysis of
the Palestine Jewry's attitudes to the "Arab question". This book shows how the
majority of the Palestinian Jews saw the experience of 1917 to 1925 as justifying
the adoption of a firm "solution" to the conflict with the Arabs.
The Jewish State: The Struggle For Israel's Soul Yoram Hazony 2000-05-07 Argues
that Post-Zionism, a cultural and political revolt, is aiming to dismantle
Israel's legal and moral standing as the Jewish state.
David Ben-Gurion and the Jewish Renaissance Shlomo Aronson 2010-11-01 This book
offers a reappraisal of David Ben-Gurion's role in Jewish-Israeli history from the
perspective of the twenty-first century, in the larger context of the Zionist
'renaissance', of which he was a major and unique exponent. Some have described
Ben-Gurion's Zionism as a dream that has gone sour, or a utopia doomed to be
unfulfilled. Now - after the dust surrounding Israel's founding father has
settled, archives have been opened, and perspective has been gained since Ben4/5
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Ben-Gurion, Prophet of Fire Dan Kurzman 1983
Health and Zionism Shifra Shvarts 2008 An exploration of the major conflicts and
historic events that shaped the current Israeli health care system.
Homeland Marv Wolfman 2007 In graphic novel format, presents four thousand years
of Jewish history culminating in the modern state of Israel.
Jewish Identity: Modern Responsa and Opinions on the Registration of Children of
Mixed Marriages Baruch Litvin 1965
Arthur Ruppin and the Production of Pre-Israeli Culture Etan Bloom 2011-03-18
Ruppin’s immense contribution to the Zionist movement gave him the title “The
Father of Jewish/Zionist settlement in Palestine.” Nevertheless, the common
narrative sets Ruppin’s historical persona in an ambivalent position and
suppresses his formative role and heritage. Part of the reason for this is that,
in many ways, his history causes a crack to appear in the Zionist national “cover
stories.”
To the Promised Land Uri Dan 1988 Revealing photographs and a dramatic text
chronicle the events that led up to Israel's statehood and the struggle for
survival, and profiles Israel's early leaders

Gurion's downfall - this book presents a fresh look at this statesman-intellectual
and his success and tragic failures during a unique period of time that he and his
peers described as the 'Jewish renaissance'. The resulting reappraisal offers a
new analysis of Ben-Gurion's actual role as a major player in Israeli, Middle
Eastern, and global politics.
The Pen And The Sword Mîk̲ā'ēl Qeren 1989-07-26
Who's who in Jewish History Joan Comay 1974 This book ranges over twenty centuries
of Jewish history, from the Hasmonean dynasty to modern Israel. Here listed are
the scholars, courtiers, and martyrs who have shaped that saga; individual Jews
celebrated in the society of their times; and the non-Jewish emperors, statesmen,
popes and tyrants who have left their mark on the Jewish people for good or evil.
-- Publisher description.
Zionism in an Arab Country Esther Meir-Glitzenstein 2004 This book explores the
relations between the Zionist establishment in Israel, and the Jewish community in
Iraq.
De jodenstaat Theodor Herzl 2004 Klassiek pleidooi voor een eigen, onafhankelijke
staat voor joden, door de grondlegger van het zionisme (1860-1904).
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